Dear Secretariat

In relation to the question around what funding would be required for family planning
organisations around Australia to start to meet the sexual and reproductive health needs they
were originally established to do in the 1970’s our answer is approximately $200 million over the
next three years.

Thank you.

Tracey Hutt (she/her)
National Chief Executive Officer





